

FIELD TRIP LETTER

Dear Parents,

As part of our current unit on 'How We Express Ourselves', we will be visiting the nearby Bai Tang Arboretum on **Wednesday 18 November 2015**, from **9:00 a.m.- 12:00 p.m**. This field trip will focus on how different stories have different settings.. We will explore the links between a setting and a story and how we use these links when telling a story.



School buses will be used to transport students. Each class will have two teachers and the classroom ayi accompanying them.

We would like to ask four parents from each Pre-K class to join us. The role of the parent volunteer will be to:

- help us to supervise all students in their group as they move between the activities.
- help ensure safety at all times
- support and assist the children during activities

We cannot accept parent volunteers who bring younger siblings, as the Pre K students will need your full attention during this trip.

Please note if it is raining or poor air quality on the day, the field trip will be postponed.

Best Regards,	
Pre-K teacher team	
Please circle and fill in:	
My child will participate in the Pre-K field trip on Wednesday 18 November 2015.	
Parent signature:	Date:
Phone Number for emergencies on this day	